
 
 
 
Re: Croft – Proposed Housing Sites 
 
As residents of Croft we strongly object to this inappropriate proposal. 
 
We have lived at our current address for  years and have seen considerable changes to the area 
over this time. Most of these we have accepted as sensible and logical additions to housing stock 
which we understand should be performed to provide for an increasing population. The current 
proposals, however, seem to far exceed what can be accommodated and will have serious impact 
on local facilities. 
 
We are not directly adjacent to any of the proposed building developments, however we will be 
severely impacted by the additional strains that will be placed on the existing infrastructure. 
 
Roads in the village of Croft are already seriously congested at peak times and little in the plans 
seems to have considered this. Other services and utilities will be severely stretched.  
 
There appears to be a distinct lack of information being circulated by the Council. To date we have 
received nothing from the Council regarding these applications and they, the Council, seem to have 
adopted the principle that residents must find out the information by word of mouth from neighbours 
in the community. This amounts to government by stealth and not what should be offered in a truly 
democratic society. In addition, unless you are a seasoned computer user it seems to be 
impossible to find any of the information that has been generated on the topic. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 




